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MINUTES 

APRIL 17, 2018 

 

 

Chairman Mike Martin made a motion to open the meeting at 6:45 p.m.  Commissioner Paul 

Dalida seconded. In attendance were Chairman Mike Martin, Commissioner Paul Dalida and and 

Secretary Terry Atwood.  Also in attendance were Town Engineer, Jeff Rider and Dianna 

Dalida. Absent was Commissioner Peter Gove. 

 

The minutes of March 29, 2017 were accepted as written. 

 

Mike brought up the need for an amendment to be put in the Streets, Ways and Driveways bylaw 

or rules and regulations regarding water runoff from homeowners properties into the street.  This 

runoff causes erosion and could potentially damage the street pavement.  Jeff Rider will write up 

an amendment.  Paul agreed. 

 

The future purchase of the Dumont property was discussed.  Paul made a motion to support the 

Dumont property purchase as it is beneficial to the Highway Department and town.  Mike 

seconded.  Voted unanimous.  Paul made a motion to present information regarding this purchase 

at the annual town meeting.  Mike seconded, voted unanimous. 

 

Paul presented a comparison of total category salaries to total salary increases for fy18-19 town 

wide.  Discussion followed.  It is clear that Highway and Public Services for the town are getting 

significantly less increases than the rest of the town departments.  Mike Made a motion to have 

Paul present this comparison chart to the Personnel Board at their next meeting.  Paul seconded, 

voted unanimous. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 6:58 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Terry Atwood 

Highway Secretary 

 

 

 

 


